

London Diocesan Council The Catholic Women's League of Canada



To: All Parish Presidents

CC: London Diocesan Council

From: Angela Pellerin, London Diocesan President

Date: May 2017

Directive #7

It was so good to see so many of you at the recent diocesan convention. I hope you were able to make some new friends and learnt something to take back to your councils. We were truly honoured to have Margaret Ann Jacobs, National President and Anne Madden, Provincial President-Elect attend our convention. The Huron-Perth councils did a marvelous job of organizing the convention for us.

The fall regional meetings will be upon us in September and October. The diocesan executive will be starting to plan these meetings over the summer and will provide you with the details as soon as they are available. These events are not only for your council executive, but also for any member to attend. They are a time to learn, share and make new friends.

Rebecca McCarrell and I will be representing you at the provincial convention in Thunder Bay in July and the national convention in Charlottetown in August. We are looking forward to meeting with other members from across our vast country. Please keep us in your prayers during this time.

Next year will be elections for the London Diocesan Council. I encourage you to discern if you are being called to let your name stand for nomination. You will be hearing from Marie-Theresa Lamphier, Past-President/Nominations and Elections later in the fall.

I hope you have a restful summer with family and friends so you can return for the busy fall season in September.

May God bless you as you continue your good works. Our Lady of Good Counsel, pray for us.

Angela

Committee: President

Directive # 7 Date: May 2017

